From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>

Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 3:26 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0044

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

Hello, I do not believe that a rate increase should be approved to allow for larger corporate
profit at the expense of the residents the company is supposed to serve. Inflation and cost of
living makes it hard enough to pay the current prices. How are consumers who have no choice
in provider supposed to absorb more cost? Executive renumeration should be reviewed before
gouging customer.

Name: Karyn Caplette

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes





